
This page was exported from - Shelburne Free Press 
Export date: Thu May 16 20:54:22 2024 / +0000  GMT

Shelburne Legion News

	Happy New Year everyone.  It's business as usual at the branch.

Every Monday we have euchre in the Museum room and Bingo in the Warriors Hall in the evening.

Our next general meeting will be on Tuesday January 28th.

We will be having our monthly breakfast on the 5th.

Euchre will be on the 5th and 19th.

There will be another wing night in the back hall with DJ Gerry Daniels on the 10th.

Dart tournament will be on the 11th.

Ed Roman and Rob Krause will be hosting another JAM NIGHT on the 18th, if you are not a musician come and join us for some

great local talent.  Mike Hale will be selling his wraps that night as well.

Ladies Auxiliary are always looking for new members, please contact Mary Warman if you are interested in joining a great group of

hard working ladies.  519 925-3800.
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